
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Warden Grant Jones 
County of Elgin 
gjones@elgin.ca  
 
Re: Joint Accessibility Advisory Committee Appointment 
 
December 17, 2024 
 
Dear Warden Jones, 
 
Please be advised that Municipality of Central Elgin Council considered the above noted matter 
at its Regular Meeting dated December 16, 2024, and the following Resolution was passed: 
 
THAT the appointment of Carleen Green to the Elgin/Central Elgin Joint Accessibility Advisory 
Committee be supported for the remainder of the 2023-2026 term. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact Municipal Staff with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Delany Leitch 
Deputy Clerk 
 
 CC: Katherine Thompson, Manager of Administrative Services/Deputy Clerk, County of Elgin 
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